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Yorkshire Telegraph and Star, 12th November 1912 
 

Fire Alarms 
 

The Home Secretary says he is prepared to consider a suggestion put forward that a 

small committee should be appointed to go into the whole matter of fire alarms and the 

means of escape in the event of an outbreak from business premises. 


